
RIDGE RUNNER         ​  February ​ 2020 
Dear Residents,  
 
General Meeting 

 
A general meeting will be held on ​Tuesday, February 11, 2020 ​at ​Miller’s Point              

Elementary School, 7027 Misty Ridge, Converse, TX 78109 ​in the cafeteria ​to discuss             
current neighborhood matters.  

 
Dump Your Junk 

 
Dump Your Junk is scheduled to take place on Saturday, March 7, 2020, 9am to 6pm                

and Sunday, March 7, 2020, 1pm to 5pm. The hours may vary slightly depending on the                
volunteers available. It will be in the lot/field next to Millers Point Elementary. Please observe               
the posted times and limit dumping to between those hours. If the barricades and cones are up                 
the site is closed; please do not dump. If the barricades are up during the hours stated above                  
and then volunteers are lacking to open and run the site. While at the site, please follow the                  
instructions of the volunteers. ​REMEMBER NO GARBAGE, THAT IS FOR YOUR WASTE            
SERVICE, NO PAINT CANS, CHEMICALS, TIRES, BATTERIES AND NOTHING WITH          
FREON. With the lack of people willing to step up and volunteer this may be your last                 
opportunity to get rid of your bulk junk. MRNA Rules: No animals or unsupervised children               
under 18 at the dump site; No exceptions. Should this event be canceled by the County due to                  
weather - signs will be removed, an email will be sent out and it will be posted online. There is                    
not sufficient time to get another newsletter out so these are the fastest and most efficient ways                 
to contact the neighborhood at one time. Please email ​trisha_k84@sbcglobal.com if you are not              
on the email distribution list but would like to be.  

 
Marque 

 
We continue to be aware of the concern regarding the status of the marque area. The                

plan to remove the rocks and put down professional grade weed barrier is still on the table                 
however we are in need of someone to take control of the planning and organizing. We have a                  
group of people willing to help but the more the better.  MRNA will provide beverages and lunch. 
 
O’Connor Rd 

 
We have been in communication with the County Commisoner regarding the activity            

going on in the lot currently being used to park/store/repair 18 wheelers on O’Connor Rd near                
New World. They are monitoring the situation and hoping to make it difficult for them to continue                 
to operate there.  

 
Volunteers 

Volunteers are paramount or the neighborhood will continue to deteriate. We are            
currently in need of street captains for the following streets: Annandale & Bayport and              
Chelseawood & Chesterbrook. The neighborhood association is wholly dependent on          
volunteers and cannot continue to function without additional volunteers helping out. Please            
continue to consider volunteering for a board position, as a street captain or in any other                
capacity in which you feel you could be of service to the neighborhood. What type of community                 
would you like to live in and is it important enough for you to continue to sit on the sidelines?  

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Millers_Ridge​, ​http://www.facebook.com/millers.ridge​ and 
http://nextdoor.com/groups/14705117/  
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